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         July 23, 2024 

          

Dear Warden Roulston: 

The Nova Scotia RCMP received thousands of calls for service in 2023. Our teams advanced hundreds of 
investigations and laid charges for many serious offences, including sexual assault, human trafficking, illicit drugs 
and homicide. 

As the provincial police, and through collaboration with the Government of Nova Scotia, municipalities and First 
Nations communities we serve, we tailor our crime reduction strategies from year-to-year. 

        We’ve recently published a web-based annual review (https://rcmp.ca/en/nova-scotia/corporate-
information/publications-and-manuals/your-nova-scotia-rcmp-2023) that highlights several operational files that 
demonstrate our work to combat gender-based violence; hate crime; human trafficking; internet child 
exploitation; and serious and organized crime. It also includes examples of special projects, our involvement in 
community events across the province, and policing data. 

   Although this report offers only a small snapshot of our day-to-day policing work, it reflects our employees’ 
dedication to serve and protect Nova Scotians. 

         I hope you find the 2023 review interesting and informative.  

 

         Sincerely, 

          

         Assistant Commissioner Dennis Daley 
         Commanding Officer 
         Nova Scotia RCMP 
 

 


